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FOSMs (Friends of St. Mary’s) is our school’s PTFA. All parents, guardians and staff are automatically members 
of FOSMs and many villagers are big supporters of our school. We gladly welcome anyone who wants to 
actively join us in helping to support our school. We are a charity and our aim is to fundraise to enhance our 
children’s school life here in St. Mary’s and to provide them with some little extras.

Please bag your unwanted clothes and bring them 
to the school steps on:

Tuesday 5th December 2023
This is our last collection we will be organising

so please fill with your unwanted clothing!
v

Thank you to all that left the warmth of their cosy homes to attend our meeting on Thursday 16th November - it is greatly appreciated.
This festive season FOSMs is funding all of the children’s pantomime trips, the christmas party and gifts, so fundraising is crucial so we can do 
this, so please support us where you can! If you would like to get more involved in helping run events, coming up with new ideas, baking cakes 

- whatever it may be - then please catch one of your friendly FOSMs team who would be glad to speak with you!

‘On the first day of Christmas FOSMs gave to me....
...a free round of golf, two course meal and a bottle of Rioja!’

Please look out for raffle tickets in your child’s bookbag and hand them into the office for a chance to win 
every day for 12 days! Keep an eye on our Facebook page for our daily announcements and prizes!

In the run up to the end of term we have a sleigh’s worth of prizes to give away! From the 7th - 
22nd December (excluding weekends) we will be handing out some wonderful festive prizes as 

part of our 12 (School) Days of Christmas Raffle!

1st   December  Xmas wear what you like day   &   Family Quiz
10th - 22nd Dec 12 (School) Days of Christmas Raffle
 

FOSMS Events Diary

12
(School) Days of Christmas Raffle

School Dates for your Diary
15th December Infants Panto
19th December School Nativity
20th December Lunch @ The Crown 
  & Carols on the Green
21st December Juniors Panto & Party
22nd December End of Term
8th January Start of Term

FOSMs Frightful Fundraiser
  We would like to extend a 

huge and warm ‘thank you’ to all those who 
came and supported our ‘Frightful Fundraiser’ at 

the end of last half term! Congratulations go to 
Dylan Scrivens for most apples bobbed in 30 

seconds! Thanks to all your support we raised: 

£240.69   

Ready to start
Christmas
Shopping?

We’re now registered with

easyfundraising.org.uk
Go to their website and see how you can support FOSMs when you shop!

www.easyfundraising.org.uk
friends-of-st-marys-fosms-school

FOSMs Festive Family Quiz!

Join in to win! Prize for the top scoring team!

Friday 1st December 
Doors open from 3:00pm quiz to start @ 3:30pm

Refreshments on offer!

Team up with friends & family!
£3 per adult, £1 per child

including quiz sheet, endless tea & coffee 


